
 

 

 

 
May 20, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Rockley Family Foundation: 
 
On behalf of the MSU Denver Department of Music, thank you for your continued 
support of our program. During the 2024-2025 academic year you provided the 
Department with a total gift of $96,960 including the loan and maintenance of our 
keyboard lab system (17 electric pianos and conference system, valued at $93,600).  
 
In addition, we thank you for your generous donation of $2,000 towards our 
scholarship program.  
 
We are grateful for our partnership with you and appreciate your support of the 
Department and our students. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brandon S. Matthews, DMA 
Chair and Professor of Music 
Director of Orchestral Activities 

 


